
1 
 

4th Year PBS Social Representative (including representing BSc Pharm students as they do not have a 
social representative) 
 

▪ Collaborating with the VP Social and other members of the Social Committee for APSA social 
events (August – present) 

▪ Moderation of Facebook for the Class of 2021 page (August – present) 

• Social event invitations 

• Reminder posts 
▪ Student Representative for Pharmacy Alumni Association (PAA) (September – present) 

• Liaison between the PAA and current undergraduate pharmacy students 

• Attendance of PAA meetings 

• Planning, organizing, and promoting PAA events 
 
As of December 7th, $0.00 from the class budget has been used. 
 
Due to restrictions encompassing the novel coronavirus and 4th year students being displaced across the 
province for clinical rotations, in-person events have been unremarkable apart from small, cohort 
hangouts. Attendance to synchronous online events has been variable, particularly when the diverse 
clinical rotation schedules are considered.  
 
 


